
Kind attention of all Veteran Offrs and  their 

NOKs, 

1. There's a whatsapp message circualting in 

social media stating that updation of MP 5&6 

records is under progress and asking for fwd hard 

copy of documents.  The message is factually 

incorrect and the contact numbers/mail id given 

are old and no longer in use. 

2. However, all  Veteran Offrs and NOKs can 

update their data on RODRA website and can fwd 

self attested copies of their and their spouse PAN 

and Aadhaar Cards for our record. 

3. Correct contact details of Offrs Record 

Office(ORO, erstwhile MP 5&6 are as under) :- 

 Email-offr.record@gov.in 
 Ph Nos 
 01120863044 
 Mob voice call-8130591689 
 Mob only whatsapp-8368051743 
 

4. Please be aware of fake messages on social 
meida. 
 
 Warm Regrds. 
 Team ORO  


